Town of Lee, NH Trustees of Trust Funds Minutes of Meeting 20 October 2017

Meeting started at 1700

- 1) The trustees reviewed and signed the minutes from 29 August 2017.
- 2) The trustees approved the request to use the Town Buildings Capital Reserve Fund to pay for changing "all of the lighting fixtures at the PSC and Transfer Station from fluorescent to LED in order to save energy and therefore money."
- 3) The trustees reviewed statements and transaction reports.

Meeting adjourned at 1725

Trustee

Karen Long

Trustee

Richard Miller

Trustee